THE COLLEGE OF

WOOSTER

August 2, 2017

Mr. David Mok

Head of School

Furen International School
345 Old Nelson Road
Singapore 758692

Dear Mr. Mok,

I am pleased to confirm that The College of Wooster will consider applications from qualified students
from Furen International School for admission into Wooster’s undergraduate programs.

To be eligible for admission consideration, students must submit their Common Application and fulfill
the application requirements listed on our International Admissions website. In keeping with our
application review practices, The College of Wooster will accept the August FIS graduation examination
grades (internal grades) for application review, with the understanding that students will submit their
final, official Singapore GCE A level results prior to matriculating at The College of Wooster.

I look forward to continuing to work with Furen International School. All the best in the coming
academic year!

Sincerely,
Reon Sines-Sheaff

Director of International Admissions

CC: Michelle Seow, College Counselor
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